From: Michael Finucane

Sent: Monday 16 January 2023 19:14

To: Butler, Karen

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Kilteery Pier

Caution: This is an external email and may have a suspicious subject or attached content.

Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Dear Karen

I am part of a Whats App group of over seventy members who use this facility for swimming. Indeed many members are swimming all the year round. We would acknowledge the great improvements which the Council have done over the years which has enhanced the pier for swimming ,fishing and walking. We would like the opportunity for a deputation to meet the Councillors and officials at the next area meeting in February, as to what further improvements could be made in Kilteery. I look forward to your confirmation that you will be able to meet us.

Regards Michael Finucane